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I	was	receiving	70c	/	kWh	until	the	end	of	2016,	now	I'm	only	receiving	10c	/	
kWh.	Not	much	incentive	to	remain	on	the	grid,	so	I	am	now	investigating	
battery	storage	solutions	and	the	possibility	of	going	off-grid.	Increasing	the	feed	
in	tariff	would	certainly	encourage	me	to	remain.	
	
Ian	Cooper		
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